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College of Biological and Physical Sciences newsletter 2015 is out! 

Read about two innovative students who walked away with $3,000 in an energy innovation 
challenge. Mazingira Challenge Trophy 2015 was awarded to Chriomo Environment Awareness 
Club who represented the University and emerged the best. The College also held its first 
procurement symposium aimed to build a strong supplier-buyer relationship. Prof. Malo, lecturer 
from Physics department, gave a remarkable public lecture on the often unexplainable topic, 
were we created or did we evolve? Read more on this and interesting articles in our December 
2015 issue. 

 



 


